
The CAT is accepting applications from faculty interested in
exploring ways to increase equity and inclusion in a class they
are teaching in Spring 2024. We welcome anyone with an
interest to join the community (you can know a lot or know
very little!) to submit an application by Tuesday, September 26th. 

The Learning Community will be led by the CAT Director of Research, Dr.
Karen Singer-Freeman. The Learning Community is capped at ten but we
still have a few spots available.

If you're a staff member and know any faculty who may be interested,
please feel free to forward!
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